Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Agricultural Environmental Services
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services has received the petition for declaratory statement from Renny Perez, filed on December 6, 2024.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of s. 482.211(8), Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

Petitioner is seeking a declaratory statement clarifying the scope of the exemption set forth in s. 482.211(8), Florida Statutes, specifically as it pertains to the treatment of termites in particular areas. 

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Gavin Dunn, Email: Gavin.dunn@fdacs.gov; Phone: (850)245-1017.

Please refer all comments to: Gavin Dunn, Email: Gavin.dunn@fdacs.gov; Phone: (850)245-1017.

Interested parties whose substantial interests may be affected have 21 days from the date of publication of this notice to intervene.
